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 Secondary after school tutoring programs, Academic ER and Power Hour, have started in both the 

high school and middle school. The programs will run throughout the year, and busing is available for 

qualifying students on Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

 

 DHS and DMS teachers are examining data from M-Step and PSAT/SAT testing. We plan to share this 

information individually with students in classes and then with parents at conferences. 

 

 High School students are planning for this year’s Homecoming festivities. The float theme for this year 

is “Major U.S. Cities”. Our PALS group and cheerleaders are organizing the week’s events. 

 

 Dansville High School has four exchange students joining our Aggie Family for the year. This is a 

wonderful experience for our Dansville students as they enjoy meeting students from other countries 

and learning about their culture. 

 

 Our high school summer credit recovery program is a combination of working online from home and 

being required to come to school for help from teachers. This summer’s session had 21 students 

involved and 71 classes (or portions of classes) were assigned to students. The overall completion rate 

was 73%, which is slightly above average for our summer credit recovery work. Students who need 

more time will finish working on their classes again next summer. 

 

  


